
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Headteacher: Mrs. H Ridley 

Grendon Road, 

Kings Heath, 

Birmingham, B14 4RB 

Tel: 0121 474 2460 

Fax: 0121 430 6713 

www.grendon.bham.sch.uk 

Email: enquiry@grendon.bham.sch.uk 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

On Tuesday 21st May 2024, we will be holding our KS1 and Reception 

Sports Afternoon. The event will be held between 2.00pm – 3.10pm. We 

are really looking forward to welcoming you to Grendon. 

For the event, classes will be split into 4 teams (houses). Normal PE kit 

will be necessary for the afternoon and coloured stickers will be 

provided to each child to indicate the house they are in. 

During the afternoon, your child will be taking part in the following 

events: 

 Obstacles  

 Relay 

 Jump and run 

 Hoop race 

 Bean bag throw and run 

 

At the end of the afternoon, medals will be presented to the winning 

house and all pupils will receive stickers for participation. 

Please could you ensure that your child has sun cream, a hat and a 

water bottle on the day of the event.  

During the event, we also ask that all adults remain in the specified 

areas, so that children are able to complete each event safely and move 

around each station with ease.  

School gates will open at 1.45pm. 

All the best, 

Mr Hedderley  

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Headteacher: Mrs. H Ridley 

Grendon Road, 

Kings Heath, 

Birmingham, B14 4RB 

Tel: 0121 474 2460 

Fax: 0121 430 6713 

www.grendon.bham.sch.uk 

Email: enquiry@grendon.bham.sch.uk 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

On Wednesday 22nd May 2024, we will be holding our KS2 Sports 

Afternoon. The event will be held between 2.00pm – 3.10pm. We are 

really looking forward to welcoming you to Grendon. 

For the event, classes will be split into their 4 houses. Normal PE kit will 

be necessary for the afternoon and coloured stickers will be provided to 

each child to indicate the team they are in. 

During the afternoon, your child will be taking part in the following 

events: 

 50m Sprint 

 Hurdles 

 Standing long jump 

 Javelin 

 Obstacle relay 

 Bean bag toss 

 Speed bounce 

At the end of the afternoon, medals will be presented to the winning 

house and all pupils will receive stickers for their participation. 

Please could you ensure that your child has sun cream, a hat and a 

water bottle on the day of the event.  

During the event, we also ask that all adults remain in the specified 

areas, so that children are able to complete each event safely and move 

around each station with ease.  

 

School gates will open at 1.45pm. 

All the best, 

Mr Hedderley  

 

 


